November 2021 Volunteer of the Month - Paige Steele

Our November 2021 Volunteer of the Month is Paige Steele. Paige has volunteered for the past
seventeen plus years with our Orchard Days Rodeo, Rodeo Queen Contest and Little Buck-A-Roo Rodeo.
She started as a ticket collector for the rodeo in her first year to now heading up the committee which
plans and coordinates the two rodeos and queen contest. She has been at the head of these committees
for the past six years. As many know, our Orchard Days Rodeo was awarded the prestigious RMPRA for
eight years straight. It is through the dedicated hard work and leadership of Paige, with a lot of help
from the Roping Club, that our rodeo is so spectacular and known throughout the region.

Paige and her husband, Jeff, have lived in Santaquin for the past thirty-nine years and raised four
children here. They now have ten grandchildren. She works full time as a Home Health and Hospice
Nurse. In her free time, if there is any, she spends time watching her children’s and grandchildren’s
sporting events, attends other rodeos, cares for their eight horses, enjoys boating, and frequents
Disneyland.

Thank you, Paige, for your outstanding and longstanding volunteerism on behalf of Santaquin City and
Orchard Days. Your contribution has been phenomenal and very appreciated.



